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Under the title of, “Eritrean Public Forum”, an enthusiastic meeting was 

conducted in San Jose, CA, to build: a common understanding on Eritrea’s 

national guiding principles and shared visions; the purpose of National 

Council of Eritrean Americans; and inform the process of new Identification 

Cards. The forum started in providing background of Eritrea’s overall 

progress and recent political, economical & social development from Mr. Elias 

Amare who came from Eritrea recently. Eritrea’s national guiding principles 

and shared vision was elaborated extensively to a level of great reception.  

Update and structure on the National Council of Eritrean Americans 

(NCEA) was given by Mr Daniel Woldu while the process of the new Eritrean 

Identification Card was presented by Mr Yemane Ghebreab. Question and 

answers followed the presenting of all the topics to participants satisfaction. 

In a related topic of Hizbawi Mekete, participants appreciated the Global 

Action Day, involving Bike Riders, to be held in Europe, on April 13, 2015 and 

contributed $1000.00 in support of the task.  

The forum ended with a minute of silence to remember those who gave their 

lives so we can proudly call Eritreans. 
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